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Monday, 27th February 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope my letter finds you and yours well.  
 
I am writing to confirm, following the letter from the Executive Director of Education 
last week, that due to national industrial action, school will be closed for pupils on 
Tuesday, 28th February and Wednesday, 1st March 2023.  
 
I appreciate that some of the recent press coverage around this issue may have 
confused matters slightly; however, the Executive Director’s information last week is 
still applicable in our context.  
 
We return to school on Thursday, 2nd March at 8:50am.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Brian McDermott 
Head Teacher 
All Saints’ RC Secondary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All Saints RC Secondary School 

299 Ryehill Road 
Glasgow 

G21 3EN 

Phone 0141 582 0010   

E-mail headteacher@                                                                                          

allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 

www.allsaints-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 
Twitter@AllSaintsRCSec 

 

                                                                                                                                                                  
Head Teacher 

Mr Brian McDermott 
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